
Kirkton Primary School Weekly Notices 
Week Beginning Monday 26th April 2021

Please download the 
app to keep up to 
date with what’s 
happening.

Lunch Menu
Week 1

If you have any questions please 
contact us via 01555 772466 or 
gw14kirktonpsoffice@glow.sch.uk

Lunch Menu
The new lunch menu

starts on Monday. It can
be found on the app or at 
https://www.southlanarks

hire.gov.uk/primary-
menu.  Please note the 
price has increased to 

£1.95.
Please talk over menu 
choices with your child as 
this eases in class 
ordering.

Pupil Absence
Can we ask when you are leaving messages 
regarding your child’s absence from school, you 
give us as much detail as possible.  
If you or any member of your household has been 
asked to go for a Covid Test, all members of the 
household should self isolate until a negative result 
has been received or the self isolation period has 
been completed.  Please let us know if any tests 
have been positive or negative. Thank you.

Breakfast Club
Breakfast Club reopened on Monday 19th April.  Track & 
Trace procedures require us to ensure children are not 
mixing, therefore pupils will be sitting in family/class 
groups.  
• Breakfast Club opens at 8.20am, please do not send 

children before this as they will be unsupervised. 
• Children should enter via the main gate and walk 

through the playground to the back door. 
• Pupils will be allocated a seat and this will be where 

they sit each time the attend Breakfast Club.
• Hands will be sanitised as they enter.
• There is no entry to the breakfast Club after 8.35am to 

allow time to eat.
• Children attending Breakfast Club must have 

something to eat.
• At 8.45, pupils are allowed into the playground.

Each fortnight, we will ask you to complete a 
registration form, informing us of the days you need. 
This will be via a Microsoft Form. The link will be 
posted via our School App. If you do not hear from us, 
your child will be able to attend on the days you 
requested.

Parent Consultations
We are in the process of arranging our Parent 
Consultations for this term.  These will take the 
form of a phone call. We will issue a Microsoft 
Form next week.  Additional Support Plans will 
also be reviewed during these meetings, where 
appropriate.  We look forward to speaking to you.

Sustrans Pedal 
Challenge starts this
week. See the app for
information.

https://www.southlanarkshire.gov.uk/primary-menu

